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Katten will present the "SEC's Proposals on Private Funds — What to Worry About" webinar at 9:30 
a.m. (ET) on Thursday, March 10. A panel of the firm's most seasoned legal advisors, including 
Investment Management and Funds co-chairs Wendy Cohen and Allison Yacker; and Financial 
Markets and Funds partners Henry Bregstein, Christian Hennion and Richard Marshall, and counsel 
Mark Goldstein, will discuss significant items that both registered and unregistered investment 
advisers should be mindful about that are included in the SEC's proposed private funds rule.

To learn more about the "SEC's Proposals on Private Funds — What to Worry About" webinar, 
contact Samantha Altshul.
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